

Liederkranz Hummel Collectors Society April 2022 Newsletter

We are a social organization, formed to enjoy a shared interest in Hummels, and to further share that interest through discussion / exhibits.

The kick- off meeting focused on growing the Society membership, and integration into the Liederkranz administration. And yes, members brought in and showed-off their favorite figurines. They just couldn't wait!

Next meeting is **Friday**, **April 22 @ 7:30 in the Rathskeller**. Bring your favorites and show them off! New members are always welcome. Interested? Contact Bernard Clarke at bernardclarke1@comcast.net.

Hope to hear from you!!